Bill Lyon

From: Tony Reames

Sent: Friday, April 15, 2011 8:37 AM

To: Kent Monter; Bill Lyon; Steve Aldridge
Cc: Dena Mezger; Michae! Anderson
Subject: Fire Station #2 Substantial Completion
All -

Bill and | just had a conversation with Steve Aldridge about issuing substantial completion at Fire Station #2. All items
are substantially complete. We informed Steve that we are putting in to practice receiving maintenance bonds on public
infrastructure prior to issuing substantial completion. However, understanding that this is a capital improvement
project {maintenance bonds being a requirement of the contract) and the D&C has not been officially changed, | felt
comfortable with Bill issuing substantial completion, prior to receiving maintenance bonds, so the Fire Department could
receive a TCO and begin moving into the station.

Tony G. Reames, PE
Staff Engineer, Development Engineering & Inspections
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